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Board of Education prepares for 2017-18 School
Year

Chaffee, Missouri: The Chaffee R-2 Board of Education met in regular session
August 14, 2017 and the following is a summary of that meeting.

= Consent agenda items approved included the approval of the bills paid in
July and board minutes from June 26, 2017

= Board Approved and set the 2017-18 school year tax rate at $4.07

= Bus Routes for the 2017-18 school year were reviewed and approved. The
bus routes will be the same as they were last year as well as the board
approved snow routes.

= Board approved the Jr. High / High School Breakfast Waiver

= Board Approved to hire Elementary Aid(s): Ben Rushin, Kirsten Floyd, Amy
Phillips, Angela Haney, Stephanie Horrell, Makaila Flanigan

= Board Approved to hire new teacher(s): Nikki Burleson, Kerri Christian

= Board Approved the District ASBR Report

= Board Approved to used McCaul/McCaul for the Elementary Classroom
Project.

= Board Approved Canedy Sign proposal to refurbish current signs.

= Board Approved ASA Asphalt Bid for Hospital Parking Lot

= Board Approved the purchase of a new Scoreboard for Baseball Field and
Move the Baseball Field Scoreboard to Softball Field.

The next regular meeting of the Board of Education will be held Monday,
September 11", 2017, 7:00 p.m., at the Sr. High Board of Education Room.
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